
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School 
NEWSLETTER NO 37 

Friday 7th July 2017 

 

 

        Golden Book          

Christopher T, Lucas R, Alec W and Poppy M – 

for their super attitudes to independent writing 

today.  

Isobel B – for being kind and helpful to the new 

Year 3s. 

Carley P and Emily L – for a good effort in 

maths all week. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL 

Diary Dates 

Monday 10th July – New Starters Visit. 

Wednesday 12th July – Infant Woodland Trip. 

Wednesday 12th July – Year 5 Sports Day at 

Easingwold School. 

Thursday 13th July – Junior Woodland Trip. 

Friday 14th July – Leavers BBQ. 

Monday 17th July – New Starters Visit. 

Tuesday 18th July – Junior Summer Performance 

6.15pm.  

Wednesday 19th July – Year 5/6 Bikeability. 

Wednesday 19th July – Parents Evening. 

Thursday 20th July – Year 5/6 Bikeability. 

Friday 21st July – End of Term Service 1.30pm. 

School to finish at 2pm. 

Please keep reading your newsletters for further 

information and for any additional diary dates. 

 

 

 

Year 5 Sport Day 

Year 5 – don’t forget it is your Year 5 Sports 

Day at Easingwold School on Wednesday 12th 

July. 

Well Done Year 6 

A HUGE well done to our wonderful Year 6 

children who have passed ALL their SATs. 

They have all worked very hard and every one 

of them deserves their results. We are very 

proud of their 100% success rate.   

School Trips 

Everyone should have received a letter about our 

trips to Woodland Adventure next week. Our Infant 

children are visiting on Wednesday 12th July and our 

Juniors on Thursday 13th July. Children must bring 

with them a packed lunch including a non-fizzy drink 

and come in non-uniform suitable for a day in the 

woods. We will be back in time for a normal school 

finish. If you have not returned your permission slip 

please do so on Monday.   

FoSS BBQ 

It is the FoSS BBQ on Friday 14th July. If you 

have not already ordered your tickets can you 

please do so as soon as possible so that the 

FoSS team can order food? Each child has a 

horse named after them for the races which 

are held during the BBQ. Horses are £2 each 

and are on sale each morning in the 

playground. 

 
 

Great Yorkshire Show 

Please note that in accordance with North Yorkshire Country Council guidance, there will be no authorised 

absence for the Great Yorkshire Show. 

 
 

Sports Day 

The rain just held off for our Sports Day this 

year. Well done to everyone who took part. 

You all showed great effort, behaviour and 

sportsmanship. The winning team this year 

was the Griffins. 

 

Year 6 

As we are approaching the end of the school year can 

we please ask that you have a look for any reading 

books that you might have at home and bring them in 

to school before the 21st July. 

 

Great Yorkshire Show Vegetable Box Competition 

Our Year 2 children have been busy planting a 

vegetable box as part of a competition run by the 

Great Yorkshire Show. The children presented a 

diary of their work to judges at the show and we are 

very pleased to announce that they have been 

selected as finalists. We will let you know how they 

get on after the show.  


